New Surfing Canoe Christened

The all-new surfing canoe “Duke”
was christened on Saturday, May 6th,
by Eva Pomroy and a gathering of
Club members. The new boat was
built from a mold made over a fine
old surfing canoe found by Charlie
Martin. The hull was made by the
Fiberglass Shop and final design and
fabrication of the canoe was completed
by George Downing. There will be a
sister canoe, the “Dad,” ready for
service later in the summer.



